
ST OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER

BHADARWAH FOREST DIVISION 
Fax No. 01997-244158 email:- dfobhadarwah@gmail.com 

The Executive Engineer
PMGSY Division Doda 

No:- DFO/Bhad/FCA/ S ol0- 14 Dated- 22 -02-2021. 

Sub: Proposal for diversion of forest land for the construction of road from Gatha to Hanga Noori 

Ref.-Proposal No. FP/JK/ROAD/49135/2020. 

Sir, 
With reference to the subject cited above, it is to inform you that the proposal of the said road has 

been uploaded by this office on PARIVESH Portal and the same was examined by the Nodal Officer

(FCA) O/o the Principal Chief Conservator of Forests Jammu and he has raised observation as "that the

width of road passing through forest land for upgrdation of 1685 mtr has been taken 2 Meter 

and for fresh forest area having length of 8130 meter the width has been taken 6 meter. The

clarification may please be uploaded about the year of construction of existing road passing 

through forest land so that further appropriate action can be taken." 

In this connection, you are requested to clearify that wheather the existing road has been 

constructed before 1980 or after 1980 and the ageney who has executed the work, so that the 

same may be forwarded to higher authorities for accord of forest clearance. 

Yours faithfully 

(Chander Shekhar) 
Divisional Forest Officer

Bhadarwah Forest Division 
Bhadarwah 

Copy submitted to the: 

1. Additional Pr. Chief Conservotor of Forests, (FCA & Nodal Officer) for information, please. 

2. Conservator of Forests, Chenab Circle Doda for information, please.

3 District Development Commissioner Doda for information, please. 
4. Copy to the Range Officer, Neeru for information and necessary action. 

Cu 
Divisional Forest Officer

Bhadarwah Forest Division 
Bhadarwah 
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